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Dear Chair Sollman, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, and Members of the Committee, 

 

My name is Emily Herbert and I live in Dallas and I am writing because corporate 

profiteering from essential services is growing and WRONG. I support SB 88 to make 

sure that advertising, legal, and lobbyist fees come out of company profits, not 

ratepayer pockets. 

 

I support SB 88 because: 

Advertising, legal and lobbyist fees added to the real costs of providing power only 

benefit the bottom line of corporations and their investors, not the public dependent 

upon the utility.  

The people I talk to in Dallas have too little income to meet their basic needs. SB88 

would help a bit and is a good framework for all Oregon utilities.  Our legislature 

needs to represent the people's common good, not increase profits for utilities. 

 

Sincerely,  

Emily Herbert 

Dallas OR 

 


